
Applications for Demolition Permits may be picked up at the Building Department 
515 Post Road East (Second Floor – Fire Headquarters) 

 
 

*****For Properties 50 Years or Older***** 
 
Amendments to the Town of Westport’s Code of Ordinances, Chapter 14, Article II - 
regarding Demolition of properties 50 years or older are going into effect on August 27, 
2008. 
 
Please review the town’s new demolition ordinance. 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE DELAY FOR DEMOLITION INCREASES FROM 90 TO 
180 DAYS FOR APPLICATIONS SUBMITTED TO THE BUILDING 

DEPARTMENT ON OR AFTER AUGUST 27, 2008. 
 

THE 90 DAY DELAY FOR DEMOLITION WILL APPLY TO APPLICATIONS 
RECEIVED ON OR BEFORE AUGUST 26, 2008. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.westportct.gov/modules/showdocument.aspx?documentid=290

